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A PARENT Q & A FOR OUR RISING FIRST GRADERS 
 

 

Q. If my child is going to Moss School for Kindergarten, do I need to do anything to register for 1st grade? 

 

A. Your child will be automatically rolled over into Campbell School first grade. No action required for 

parents/guardians. 

 

Q.  Will there be an orientation for students going to Campbell School? 

 

A.  Moss School will have a “field trip” on June 3rd, during regular school hours.  Both Morning and Afternoon 

classes will be going by school bus for a short visit to Campbell School.  They will have a tour of the first grade 

wing. 

 

Q.  Will there be a First Grade parent orientation? 

 

A.  A Parent only orientation will be May 20th, at Campbell School.  (Time will be posted soon) 

 

Q.  Will there be an Open House at Campbell School? 

 

A.  Yes, dates to be announced.  Information will also be posted on the Campbell School Website. 

 

Q.  Will Campbell School be contacting me for any additional forms or information required. 

 

A.  Campbell School will notify you of any forms or parent input required on our Genesis Parent Portal in July     

or August.   

 

 

 


